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We are all relieved by the news that the number of active cases of the Coronavirus in B.C. 
continues to drop. Businesses are reopening, as are schools and some in-person services. As 
we proceed in the recovery journey, many things look different from what we are used to.  
In Villa Cathay, our resilient residents also embrace the “new” normal: 

 

 

Staying connected with family members via video calls during the Provincial 
Visit Restriction. 

 

 

Maintaining the meal time social through the protective hygienic screens to 
keep a safe social distance. 



 

Taking a pause from group activities, our residents continue to engage in personalized 
leisure programs that meet the social distancing and infection control 
requirements. Residents can now watch their favourite videos while exercising.  The mini 
gardens on the balconies are also ready for residents to enjoy the sunshine and grow 
garlic, bak choy, parsley, and flowers! Our residents also welcomed a new interactive baby 
doll to reminisce about their parenthood days.  The little companion also helps promote the 
emotional well-being of our residents. 

 
 

 

Villa Cathay will continue to implement all the required enhanced precautions and protocols 
to safeguard the health of our seniors during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support towards Villa Cathay Care Home. We look forward to 
welcoming you, volunteers, and visitors again once it is safe for care homes to reopen! 
 
 
We will stay in touch with you, and please continue to stay well!  

 


